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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is delivering 
record education funding, including $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 
 

Project overview 

The NSW Government has committed funding for a project to install walls in open-plan classrooms at 
Picton High School. This upgrade will provide enclosed classrooms, ensuring that students and teachers 
have suitable environments for teaching and learning. 
 

Progress update 

• The design and construction contract for the Stage 1 works to enclose the first set of classrooms 
has been awarded to Trade Wind Pty Ltd. 

• Construction commenced on 9 December 2024 and will continue throughout the summer school 
holidays. Works include removing sections of 3 classrooms, installation of wall framing and 
lining, and upgrades to air conditioning, power, and data systems to create enclosed classrooms. 

• The tender for the Stage 2 design contract is currently being evaluated. Stage 2 will focus on 
classrooms with more complex requirements. 

 

Next steps  

• Stage 1 works will continue throughout Term 4 2024 and the school holidays, with expected 
completion before Day 1 Term 1 2025. 

• The design tender for the Stage 2 works is expected to be awarded in mid-December 2024. 
 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/PictonHS or by 
scanning the QR code. If you have any questions about this project, contact School 
Infrastructure during business hours using the contact details below.   

 

School Infrastructure will be closed from 5 pm Friday 20 December 2024 to 9 am Monday 6 January 
2025, inclusive. During this time, if there is an urgent issue, please contact the site manager listed 
on the construction site entry. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000). 
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